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Dear SOS Griswold,

I sat and listened to the entire webinar last Tuesday, August 3rd, and I agree with all
comments related to your tyrannical, unconstitutional and baseless proposed changes to our
election rules. We The People know exactly what you're trying to take from us and we will not
allow it!

Furthermore, we WILL get our forensic audit of your "fools-gold standard" of the 2020
election.

Sincerely,

Anita Connors


